July 15th 2013
School Reports

Your child’s school report will be
available to collect from the class
teacher after school on Tuesday.
Please note that we will only give
your child’s report to an adult. If
you can’t collect it on Tuesday,
please collect it from the school
office.

Teachers will put up a notice on
their class windows or notice-
boards for parents to sign up for
a time to meet after school this
week. If the report is perfectly
clear (hopefully, there should be
no surprises!) and you do not
need to make an appointment, a
quick word at the start or end of
the school day will be enough!

Staffing

We've taken a little longer than
usual to sort out the classes and
who will teach them next year.
The main reason for this is that
we still had an appointment to
make, which we did last week.

Cara Bazley, who has taught our
Nursery class for the past two
years, is moving back to the
North at the end of this school
year. She has a new job in a
school in Yorkshire. Our best
wishes for her future teaching
career go with her.

Last week we appointed a new
teacher to St Mary’s: Sarah Phil-
pot. Sarah will be in school for a
few days during this week for her
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induction. In September she
will be teaching Year 2.

Charlotte Lindsay will still be
on maternity leave until Janu-
ary/February 2014 and her
teaching role will be covered
by Gareth Moss until she re-
turns.

The complete staffing for next
year is below:

F1: Annie Winter

F2: Paulette Williams
Year 1: Sonia Bell
Year 2: Sarah Philpot
Year 3: Gareth Moss
Year 4: Alison Glover
Year 5: Lilli Landau
Year 6: James Carroll

Support:

Alison Bowden

Sian Rickett

Sonia Walker

Elizabeth Granite

Anna Sprackling

Toni McSherry (on maternity
leave until October)

School Uniform

We have over 40 items of
school uniform in our ‘Lost
Property’ container. None of
these items have name tags.
Please take a look at the lost
property, which will be laid out
in the playground every morn-
ing this week. Anything that is
unclaimed after Friday will be
disposed of.
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email: office@bryanston.net

For next year, please make sure
your child’s uniform (especially
sweatshirts) is labelled with his/her
name. It makes life so much easier
for us and youl!

End of Term

Just a reminder that our last day of
Term is TUESDAY, 23rd July. The
last two days of Term will both be
non-uniform days and we will do-
nate the money to charity. On the
Tuesday, 23rd please collect the
children from class at 1.15. The first
day of next Term is THURSDSAY,
5th September.

What’s On This Week

e Monday: School Journey meeting
after school for Year 5 parents

e Tuesday: End of Year Reports

e Tuesday: British Land community
volunteers working in school

e Tuesday: Foundation Stage Sports
Day

e Tuesday: Year 2 to the library

e Wednesday: Rumplestiltskin (The
Globe Players) performance for
the school

e Thursday: Africa Day in Year 1

e Friday: Foundation Stage to Odd’s
Farm.

School Dates

e Tuesday, 16th July: Reports Day

e Tuesday: 16th July: Foundation
Stage Sports Morning

e TUESDAY, 23rd July: LAST DAY OF
TERM

e THURSDAY, 5th September: FIRST
DAY OF TERM
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